
 

                       OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE CHANCELLOR     
                               UNDERGRADUATE EDUCATION 
 
 
                                  December 3, 2010 
 
 
SUBJECT: Open Information Session About Remote Teaching Technology Available Now 
         at UC San Diego 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, Dec 8, 2010, 9:00 - 10:00am, 
      Student Services Center, Multi-Purpose Room (MPR) 
 
 
DESCRIPTION:  This is an information session to describe the instructional facilities and 
technology that has been in use since last Winter to teach a large lecture course at UC San 
Diego using multiple classrooms simultaneously.  Three classrooms in Peterson Hall (108, 110, 
and 104) have been equipped to permit a single instructor to teach interactively with 
students in up to all three of the classrooms.  The rooms have been equipped with 
videoconferencing systems supporting two channels of high resolution video and two-way audio 
between the classrooms.  Instruction is "synchronous", and lectures are captured for video 
podcast or time shifted "asynchronous" streaming.  Come to this information session to learn 
about the technology and methodology of teaching in this environment and the opportunity to 
consider if your department would like to pilot a course in this format for Spring 2011 or 
later.  All faculty and staff are welcome to attend. 
 
 
PRESENTATION TEAM:     
Barbara Sawrey, Associate Vice Chancellor, Undergraduate Education     
Jeff Henry, Director, Academic Computing and Media Services     
Bill Haid, Registrar 
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